
 

kimley-horn.com 2 North Nevada Avenue, Suite 300, Colorado Springs, CO 80903 719 453 0180 

 

 

To: Kylie Bagley 

El Paso County Planning and Community Development 

 

From: Larry Salazar, CNU-A 
Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. 
 

Date: August 29, 2022 

Subject: Waterview East Commercial- Fire Protection Report 

 

 

 

Please accept this memo in regard to the progress of receiving the requested Fire Protection Report, to 

be provided by the Security Fire Protection District. 

Security Fire Protection District has provided a Commitment Letter of Service for the site, see page 2. 

However, Security Fire has yet to provide a full Fire Protection Report. Upon receiving the report Kimley-Horn will 

submit the report upon second submittal.  

We apologize for any inconvenience with initial review. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Larry Salazar, CNU-A 

 

 

 

Kylie Bagley
Image

Kylie Bagley
Callout
Please revise report based upon the El Paso County Fire Protection Report Checklist



 
 

Security Fire Protection District 

Fire Chief ~ David Girardin 

 

 

Date: 08/03/2022 

 

To: Kimley Horn 

Attn: Larry Salazar 

 

 

 
 

 

This letter is being written to serve as a letter of commitment for emergency services coverage for: 

the proposed Waterview East Commercial development site.  

 

Address: 0 Bradley Road Colorado Springs, CO 80925 

TSN: 5509200002 

  

The service provided will include structure and wildland fire coverage, response to medical situations, 

plan reviews, and fire inspections.  

 

 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.  

 

Thank you, 

David Girardin 

Fire Chief 

Security Fire Protection District 

 

CC:  

 

Alex Martin 

Fire Inspections 

Security Fire Protection District 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

400 Security Boulevard  ~   Security, Colorado 80911   ~   (719) 392-3271   ~   securityfiredept.org 


